
 

TeWhatuOra.govt.nz 
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Wellington 6140, New Zealand 

12 July 2023 

JMC 
fyi-request-23289-179b63e0@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe  

Official information request HNZ00023936 

I refer to your official information request dated 28 June 2023 regarding washroom dispensers, 
specifically: 

I request the following information regarding the number of washroom dispensers installed at 
Auckland District Health Board. 

- Quantity of toilet roll dispenser installed at ADHB?
- Quantity of hand towel dispenser installed at ADHB?

Te Toka Tumai Auckland Response 

We do not hold this information and are unable to fulfil your request under section 18(e) of the Official 
Information Act, the information requested does not exist. 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning  
0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Dr Mike Shepherd 
Interim District Director | Hospital Specialist Services 
Te Toka Tumai Auckland 
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